
 

 

 

September 27, 2023 

 

To:  Contracted Providers & Office Staff 

From:  AMM-CMSP    

Re:  Path to Health Pilot Program Completion 
 

This letter is to inform you that the Path to Health Pilot Program will end on 

December 31, 2023. Starting January 1, 2024, Medi-Cal is expanding to provide full 

scope coverage to individuals aged 26-49, regardless of immigration status. For more 

information on Medi-Cal’s full scope of coverage and how individuals may enroll, 

please visit https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/services/medi-cal/eligibility/Pages/Adult-

Expansion.aspx. 

 

Providers may continue to submit Path to Health claims to AMM for dates of service 

on or before 12/31/2023 if the claims are submitted within the standard timely filing 

guidelines. For the filing guidelines, please refer to your Provider Agreement or the 

Path to Health Provider Operations Manual (Section 6.2) on the Path to Health 

website: https://pathtohealth.amm.cc/Providers 

 

Please contact Customer Service at (877) 283-PATH (7284) with any questions. 

 

We thank you for the services provided to the members of the Path to Health Pilot 

Program over the past four years. 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT PROVIDER NOTICE 
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